
Our annual visit to Farmworld Funworld in Bushy went very well.   

All five branches came together and enjoyed seeing the animals, having a 
picnic and then released their energy in the Funworld after! 

  

Here's some pictures of children having close encounters with reptiles, seeing 
peacocks and feeding goats. 

 

 



  


